
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Date: 8/28/2020  
Time: 11:00-12:00pm 
Location: zoom  
 
ATTENDEES 

Community College of Denver 
• Vacant, SACAB 
• Vacant, SACAB 
• Kathryn Mahoney, Ex-Officio - present 

 
Metropolitan State University of Denver 

• Dominique Perez, SACAB – present  
• Birungi Balijhe, SACAB – present  
• Guillermo Ramirez, Ex-Officio – present  

 
University of Colorado Denver 

• Olivia Neece, SACAB – present  
• Marlena Fay, SACAB – present  
• Tierza Watts, Ex-Officio – absent 

 
Auraria Higher Education Center  

• Ariel Redell, Advisor - present 
• Angela LeValley, Tivoli Director – present  

 
Others Present 

• Lance Glunz, CU Denver Student Life (sitting in for Tierza Watts) 
• Bryon Weber, AHEC Campus Planner 
• Carl Meese, AHEC Director of Campus Planning  
• Katelynn Dugan, AHEC Chief of Staff 
• Jared Minter, CU Denver Campus Architect  

 
AGENDA 

 

 Approval of Agenda and Minutes  
Marley moved to approve the minutes from the 8/1 SACAB meeting. Birungi seconded. The motion 
passed unanimously. 
 

 Guest Speaker(s): 
o Jered Minter, CU Denver | Campus Architect  

SACAB Meeting Minutes 
 



 

Jered shared that CU Denver seeks to relocate one of the Auraria designated smoking zones, 
so he came to ensure that SACAB was in agreement about the new location. He told the group 
that the current location at Benson Terrace is now in the heart of their pedestrian area, so CU 
Denver is requesting that the zone be moved to the west end of North Classroom. There are 
currently bike racks in that space, however, with the installation of the new covered bike 
parking, the group felt good about removing a couple of the current, outdoor racks to make 
room for the updated smoking zone. Jered and Carl Meese also shared that they would outfit 
the space with a receptacle for cigarette butts as well as a bench or benches for the area. 
SACAB had no other questions or concerns about the relocation.  
 

o Carl Meese, AHEC | Director of Campus Planning  
The Director of AHEC’s Campus Planning Department, Carl Meese shared lots of information 
with the group. He talked about Auraria’s Safe Return Planning process and some of the 
updated policies and procedures (masks and campus ID’s now required, social distancing in 
classroom and common spaces, etc).  
 
Carl also talked to SACAB about general campus information, including a review of the Auraria 
Campus Master Plans, institutional neighborhood plans and surrounding area plans (5280 trail, 
River Mile, Meow Wolf, DPAC etc).  
 

 Unfinished/New Business 
 

 Tabled for next week 
o Vote on remaining positions  

 Chair  
 Vice Chair  
 Elections Manager/Chief Justice  
 Public Relations  
 Chief of Staff 
 ABOD representative discussion (will we get a CCD rep?) 

 
 Position Announcements 

o SGA 
o ABOD 
o PODSOC 
o FSAC 
o SCP 
o Reprogramming Task Force 
o Pricing Task Force 
o Campus Update: Ariel Redell/Angela LeValley 

 
 Public Comment  

 



 

 Adjournment 
12:17pm  

 


